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GOODBYE TO OUR CHILDREN MOVING ON TO SCHOOL 
We are proud our preschoolers achieved a new milestone in their 
development. Moving on to school is a big step for every child and we 
would like to take this opportunity to wish to all our preschoolers’ 
good luck with their new school. We hope they will settle well into the 
new setting and we wish you all the best for the future. You will all be 
missed. 
All children moving on to school will receive a graduation certificate 
and photo from the nursery. 

NURSERY FEES INVOICES 
Moving forward the invoices for the 
nursery fees will be issued on the 25th  
of each month and sent to you via 
email. The invoice will be for the 
following month and payment will be 
due by the 1st of each month as per 
our policy. 
e.g. on the 25th of July the invoices for 
the month of August will be issued. 
Payment is due by the 1st August. Children returning to nursery 

COVID-19 updates 
Due to COVID-19 restrictions we have had to change the 
way we operate from September onwards. 
Children attending on the 15 funded hours only (both 2- 
and 3-years old children) will be attending on one of the 
following bookings: 
Morning sessions: 8:45-11:45 
Afternoon sessions: 12:45-15:45 
Unfortunately, we can no longer accommodate longer 
days on the 15 hours only.  
 
Just a kind reminder, during August 2020 the nursery will 
operate from 7:30am to 6:30pm instead of 7am to 7pm. 
From the 1st September, we are going back to 7am to 
7pm operating hours. 
anamaria@brightstardaynursery.co.uk 
 

 

 

 

mailto:anamaria@brightstardaynursery.co.uk


 

 


